
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vice-Mayor Vince Arena Mayor Abby Brennan Council Member Tom Paterno 
Council Member Steve Okun  Council Member Frank D’Ambra 

Village Manager Michael Couzzo 

345 Tequesta Drive 
Tequesta, FL  33469 

561-768-0700 
www.tequesta.org 

  

Village of Tequesta 

 

 
TEQUESTA PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM 

 

 
To: Michael R. Couzzo, Village Manager 
 
From: Douglas M. Chambers, Public Works Superintendent 
 
Subject: Tequesta Drive Pathway Lighting Project 
 
Date: November 16, 2015 

 
 

 
The attached agenda item addresses the need for the addition of lighting 
along the pedestrian pathway on the south side of Tequesta Drive from 
Country Club Drive heading east to the First Presbyterian Church.  
The Path is dark yet well used by the Village Residents. 
 
 
The addition of lighting along the path will enhance not only the safety and 
security element but add curb appeal as well. 
 
 
There were several types of lights considered for this project from standard 
metal halides, solar and LED.  
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My recommendation is durable low maintenance decorative LED Bollard.  
The estimated energy savings, 5 year warranty and cost of ownership 
provides a nice return on this investment over an extended period of time. 
 

 Graybar - $35,904.00 
 

 Rexel - $33,617.00 
 

 K&M Supply $33,617.00 –  Recommended Selection  
 

 
 

 

 
Douglas M. Chambers 
Public Works Superintendant 
Village of Tequesta 


